
To: 

From: 

BOARD of SUPERVISORS 

July 2, 2014 

John Rahaim • / 
Planning Director /"l' ~ 
Rick Caldeira ~ 
Legislative Deputy Director 

Subject: Appeal of Categorical Exemption Determination - 2251 Greenwich Street 
Firehouse No. 16 

An appeal of the CEQA Categorical Exemption Determination issued for property located at 
2251 Greenwich Street was filed with the Office of the Clerk of the Board on July 2, 2014, by 
Stephen M. Williams, on behalf of Brent McMicking and Evan Kletter. 

Pursuant to Administrative Code, Chapter 31, Procedures for Appeals of Categorical Exemption 
Determinations, I am forwarding this appeal, with attached documents, to the Planning 
Department's Office to determine if the appeal has been filed in a timely manner. The Planning 
Department's determination should be made within three (3) working days of receipt of this 
request. 

If you have any questions, you can contact me at (415) 554-7711. 

c: Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
Kate Stacy, Deputy City Attorney 
Marlena Byrne, Deputy City Attorney 
Scott Sanchez, Zoning Administrator, Planning Department 
Sarah Jones, Environmental Review Officer, Planning Department 
AnMarie Rodgers, Planning Department 
Aaron Starr, Planning Department 
Tina Tam, Planning Department 
Jessica Range, Planning Department 
Jonas lonin, Planning Department 
Bruce Storrs, Department of Public Works 


